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GOD ALWAYS HAS A PLAN 

“You may ask me for anything in my name, and I will do it.” John 14:14 
 

Mission Statement:  Our mission is to show parents the love of Christ, especially at a time when 

their personal pain is hard to endure, and let them know that God is faithful.  Through acts of 

obedience and donations, His work can and will continue.  We pray that this ministry will have an 

impact far beyond our expectations.  

Our Purpose:  Threads of Love is a sewing ministry meeting the needs of newborns and tiny 

premature infants.  

 
 

As I write this, we are having thunderstorm warnings and even tornado 
warnings in Central California.  We have prayed for rain, and we have had 
our share this year.  Everything is green.   
Hard to believe it is nearing April and we are still having this weather, but 
it is so welcome. 



Happy 10 
year  
anniversary 

 
Our newest Chapters 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Dianne Curry 
Andalusia, AL 
 
Betty Miller 
Lewisburg, TN 
 
 

A NOTE FROM SISSY: 
 
Attached is the updated order form for ordering labels.  As you all know I have been in the process of 
moving, not finished just yet but at least I now have my computer up and running.  Please save this form 
it has my new mailing address. 
  
My email address has not change or the phone number for Threads of Love, just my mailing ad-
dress.  The only other thing that has change is the P. O, Box number which is 561 Walker, LA 
70785.  Please use my home address when ordering labels.  IF you have my cell number or home number 
I ask that you not use it or give it out.  Please use the 225-667-7714 number for all Threads of Love calls. 
The office hours are 9AM to 4PM CST M-F.  If you need to get in touch with me before or after these 
hours just leave a message as soon as I pick up your message I will call you and not wait until it is office 
hours. I can also be reached by email if you have something that can’t wait. I also use my phone to watch 
for emails from you guys when I am away from home.  

Thanks for being patience while I have under taken this move.  I pray my next move will be that the 
Lord calls me home or comes and takes me home. 

 Jan Schuster       
  Weatherford, TX 
   
Hills de Amor-Threads of Love 
C/0  Gayle Dodge 
Rep. De Panama 
  
Katie’s Threads of Love II 
Danita Konstanzer  
Sulphur, LA 
 
Threads of Love                 
Jackie Powell                     
Henderson, TX 
  
Threads of Love 
Donna Hoey 
Noblesville, IN 

  
Threads of Love 
Mary Turner 
Fulton, MS 

tel:(225)%20667-7714


 



CLC's Women in Ministry Brunch this morning! Fun, fellowship and a great opportunity to learn about 
Threads of Love ministry. Thank you Cathy Blankenship for sharing with us! 

https://www.facebook.com/cathy.blankenship.5494


 

Not the one o clock news... 
In a mother’s womb were two babies. One asked the other: “Do you believe in life after 
delivery?” The other replied, “Why, of course. There has to be something after delivery. 
Maybe we are here to prepare ourselves for what we will be later.” 
“Nonsense” said the first. “There is no life after delivery. What kind of life would that 
be?” 
The second said, “I don’t know, but there will be more light than here. Maybe we will 
walk with our legs and eat from our mouths. Maybe we will have other senses that we 
can’t understand now.” 
The first replied, “That is absurd. Walking is impossible. And eating with our mouths? 
Ridiculous! The umbilical cord supplies nutrition and everything we need. But the umbil-
ical cord is so short. Life after delivery is to be logically excluded.” 
The second insisted, “Well I think there is something and maybe it’s different than it is 
here. Maybe we won’t need this physical cord anymore.” 
The first replied, “Nonsense. And moreover if there is life, then why has no one ever 
come back from there? Delivery is the end of life, and in the after-delivery there is noth-
ing but darkness and silence and oblivion. It takes us nowhere.” 
“Well, I don’t know,” said the second, “but certainly we will meet Mother and she will 
take care of us.” 
The first replied “Mother? You actually believe in Mother? That’s laughable. If Mother 
exists then where is she now?” 
The second said, “She is all around us. We are surrounded by her. We are of her. It is in 
her that we live. Without her this world would not and could not exist.” 
Said the first: “Well I don’t see her, so it is only logical that she doesn’t exist.” 
To which the second replied, “Sometimes, when you’re in silence and you focus and you 
really listen, you can perceive her presence, and you can hear her loving voice, calling 
down from above. 

Sent in by Cathy Blakenship 

This could pass for a devotion.  When we are in silence, and we really focus on God, we 
can perceive His presence and hear His loving voice. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been overly blessed with crocheted baby pray-
er shawls, ranging in sizes from 10 "x 10" to 24" x 24". 
They come in white, blue, pink, yellow & multi colors. 

We were wondering if we could share these with one of 
our chapters. Possibly they could ask their hospital reps 
if they could use them? 

I would appreciate hearing from anyone who could use 
these. 

My email address is:  allen-donna@prodigy.net 

My home phone is:  (317) 844-4078 & My cell 
is:  (317) 319-9435. 

God bless you all! 

Lovingly,  Donna Hoey 

Mary Rose Chapter 

Threads of Love 

mailto:allen-donna@prodigy.net
tel:(317)%20844-4078
tel:(317)%20319-9435






Dear Threads of Love Chapter Leaders & Members, 
 
It is hard to believe it has been almost a year since our last conference. But it has 
and we are already working on the one for 2018. We have a tentative date of April 
18- 20, 2018. This date is subject to change, I should know for sure by Janu-
ary.  Please let all your chapter members know so they can Save-the-Date. Ad-
vance notice can make all the difference in who can attend. So get the word out 
to all your members. 
 
As we have begun work on the 2018 Conference we have decided to make a few 
changes. These changes involve your help with a couple of things. We are going 
to limit the number of favors we use to 7. The first 7 chapters who sign up for the 
favors will get the job. For those who do not make favors, door prizes are needed. 
Consider taking the money/time/effort you would spend on the favors and make 
or purchase some door prizes. 
 
We want everyone to be involved as much as possible. Perhaps you have some-
one in your chapter who wants to teach a session.  Maybe your members have a 
specific technique or topic they would like taught at conference. All of these are 
ways to be involved. 
 
So ladies, get ready for another wonderful conference. 
 
Ready! Set! Go! Let us hear from you as to how you want to be involved. As al-
ways thank you for all you do for the babies and their families. 
  
Let me know if you need anything else. 
  
  
In His service 
Clinel “Sissy” Davis, Director and Founder 
Threads of Love Foundation 
A Christ centered sewing ministry 

It may seem far away, but trust me, it comes up fast, and 
you won’t want to miss it. 
 
Don’t do what “Miss Pickles” did.  Start planning soon. 


